
 

Zeeland Charter Township 

Road Committee Meeting 

May 14, 2015 @ 7:00 PM 

 

 

The Zeeland Charter Township Road Committee held a meeting to discuss the repaving of 

subdivision streets. The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by Chairman Tim Barkel. 

Members in attendance were Chairman Barkel, Trustee Overweg, committee member 

Wittingen and Supervisor Nykamp as secretary.  

The Ottawa County Road Commission supplied a list of streets which they considered to be in 

need of maintenance. Committee members also traveled subdivision streets for their own 

personal review.  The committee reviewed this list and approved 1.9 miles of resurfacing to the 

following streets. 

 

 Empire Drive in Logistic  Industrial Park 

 Eastern portion of Logistic Dr in Logistic Industrial Park 

 Mid Bluff Dr and Bluff Ct in Bluff Lake Subdivision 

 All the streets in Grand Ridge Subdivision   

 All streets in Garden View Subdivision  

The total estimated cost for these resurfacing projects is $445,104.16 

 

 

Glenn L. Nykamp, Secretary  


